Sharing Good Books

September Reading Incentive

Each month, first grade has a reading inCentive and our September Reading Incentive is
Sharing Good Books. At the end of the month, all Of First grade will have a Read-In
together in our pod area. You will receive further information about this closer to the
end of September from your Child’s teacher.

To partiCipate in the Read-In, each child will heed to read 12 books or 12 Chapters.
Your child may read to you, be read to aloud or read silently. Then you record the book
or Chapter that they read on the ‘book’ recording sheet on this page and the following
page. OnhcCe a ‘book’ recording sheet is completed, please send it to sChoo| with your
Child. (Please send ih eaCh sheet as it is completed and do not wait to send them all in
at the end of the month.) It will be displayed on our reading incentive bulletin board.

At the end of ;che month, the childfen will be able to briné good books from hdme t0
Share with their first grade friends. Thank you for helping your child achieve the
September Reading Incentive this month. We apprecCiate your partiCipation and
support. - - - .

Gincerely,
First Grade Teachers

bbb EE L







